February 2022

The Planning Department
Mendip District Council
Cannards Grave Road
Shepton Mallet

BA4 5BT
Dear Sirs,
Application for proposed agricultural building
Combe Farm
Parbrook

Please find attached details of the above application for storage of machinery and fodder with
fees sent for the sum of I

General design is similar to 2020/1118/FUL application granted in 2020 however, since
gaining planning for that building, the adjacent field came onto the market and has been
purchased under Combe Farm. New proposed location would appear less intrusive to the field
cosmetically, as well as from a farm management prospective being tucked in the corner.
Location would also be more appropriate from a ground levels construction prospective with
less slope to build on causing less disruption to existing lay of land and would also be closer
to road access point via existing gate way.

We hope you find all to be in order and look forward to receiving your confirmation of
registration.

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours faithfully,

Tom Allen
Combe Farm



